
Thursday, February 9, 2023 
Announcements 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Buenos Dias Estudiantes de Espanol:  Are you a student 
currently enrolled in Spanish 2 or any higher level Spanish 
class?  If you are, then let’s go to Spain!  If you want to 
travel to Spain in the Summer of 2024, please stop by and 
ask Ms. Peregrina for more information on the Summer 
Spain Trip her AP Spanish class is planning.  A parent 
meeting for more information will be held TODAY at 
6:00pm in Room 407.  Nos vemos pronto! 
 
This week we celebrate National School Counseling Week.  
We want to thank our counselors for all their hard work 
and dedication to our students.  Make sure you help us 
celebrate our counselors this week by thanking them for 
their contributions to our school.  Ms. Gonzalez,  
Ms. Leticia Anaya, Ms. Villegas, Ms. Pamay-Ochoa,  
Ms. Sandra Anaya and Mr. Pinal - thank you for helping 
our students day in and day out! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In honor of National School Counseling Week, AVID wants 
to send a big shout out and message of thanks for our hard 
working and caring counselors who give so much to the 
students here at S.V.H.S.  You are truly amazing and we 
would be lost without your guidance, encouragement and 
expertise.  Keep doing what you’re doing for our students.  
Thank you! 
 
Hey Dons:  It’s time to start SHARING THE LOVE!  
Order a Valentine rose, or two, or TEN for everybody you 
love!  Did you know that there is NO SCHOOL next 
Monday???  That means, orders MUST be placed by 
Friday at Lunch for roses to be delivered on Valentine’s 
Day which is Tuesday!  Where can you order??  At the 
Choir Room during Brunch and Lunch OR you can order 
from any Choir Cupid you see walking around campus.  
Trust us, you will know them when you see them!  It’s 
$3.50 per rose and it’s CASH ONLY.  Orders must be 
completed by the end of Lunch on Friday but get your 
order in EARLY before we sell out!  Supplies ARE limited! 

Girls Varsity Basketball 1st Round CIF vs Faith Baptist 
  @ Faith Baptist - 7:00 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Soccer 1st Round CIF vs Pasadena/Valencia 
  @ Sierra Vista - 5:00   

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

The Dual Language Club will be having a meeting TODAY 
during Lunch in Room 406. 
 
Hey Dons:  The Fishing Club will be meeting TODAY in 
Mr. Toohey’s, Room 512, during Lunch.  We will be  
discussing plans for a trip.  Come on over and join us! 
 
Next Tuesday, during Lunch, GSA will host a Valentine’s 
Day Activity in Room 506, Ms. Castillo’s room.  We will be 
making Valentine’s Day cards.  All are welcome! 

Yearbook 

DONS:  We are happy to announce this year’s yearbook 
has officially SOLD OUT!!  Thank you to everyone who has 
purchased a yearbook.  If you thought last year’s book was 
big, this year’s book is going to be EVEN BIGGER!  If you 
didn’t purchase your yearbook, we are going to place an 
additional special order for more books, but we can only 
place this order once.  You MUST purchase your book 
NOW if you want to ensure you will have one at the end of 
the year.  This is the last opportunity.  If you have  
questions, please see Mr. Garcia in Room 513. 
 
 
 
    



Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 
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